
              

 

 

 

19th June 2023 

Summer Fayre Performances 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

The following children are warmly invited to perform at the Sumer Fayre on Saturday 24th June. 

12.00 – Dance Festival Group (Matilda Song) 

12.15 – Reception children singing 

12.30 – School Choir with Melanie Pierson 

 

We really hope your child will be able to perform. As this is a public performance, there will be no 

photography restrictions in place. Although there will be key school staff to support the children 

during their performances, children will remain the responsibility of parents/carers who must also 

be in attendance at the fayre. 

I can assure you all these performances are all brilliant and it is certainly a fantastic opportunity 

for children to perform their great talents. They will all certainly be performances not to be 

missed!  

Hope to see you all there on Saturday.  

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Hallsworth 

Head of School 
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